
  

Greetings to our Members celebrating 

their Birthdays in AUGUST  …….. 
 

Carrie Smales (2nd)  Laura O’Connor  (2nd ) 

Anthea v d Westhuizen  (8th) Gaby Jacobsen (9th) 

Gill Smith  (9th)   Denise Danks (11th) 

Gill Norgarb  (13th)  Estrilita Forbes (14th) 

Marina Juta (15th)  Anne Riemer  (24th) 

Debbie Brown  (25th)  Cathove Sauvage  (27th) 

Aloma Joubert  (30th)  Darell Phillips  (31st) 
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President’s Corner……   

  

CONGRATULATIONS to the Bokke on winning the Rugby Championship and  Banyana Banyana on winning the 

COSAFA Women’s Soccer Championship!! 

The Tee to Trump Event (Golf & Bridge Tournament) has clashed twice with our August fixture.  I have contacted the 

organiser of Tee to Trump and we are working on 2020 dates in order to avoid another clash.  Support for both events was 

adversely affected and its certainly in both our interests to sort this out. 

There was a small field of 49 players at Pezula this month – but oh what a day!  Not a breath of wind and as can be seen 

from the photos some truly amazing views.  We are blessed to have access to such beautiful courses and sometimes we need 

to take time out and appreciate how fortunate we are and realise its not all about winning or the prizes. 

This odd number meant we had 3 three balls.  It is our practice that the swinger will be the Rep from the host club.  In this 

instance it was Julie Swan, who had been told, plus the pro shop was advised of this arrangement.   In future it will be 

announced before we tee off and who the swinger is. 

Although it seemed months away, time has raced by and the AGM is not far off…….NOVEMBER!! 

The point of mentioning this is to remind you, the Members, to start thinking about nominations for a VICE PRESIDENT.  

This position is currently vacant – and ideally we would like a VP to serve a term of office and then take over the reins in 

2021. 

Eastern Province are keen to arrange a Senior Triangular Inter Society tournament between BORDER/EP and SC.  Dates 

have provisionally been booked for 20th & 21st February 2020.  The EP Ladies will provide accommodation for the visitors. 

PLEASE LET ME KNOW HOW YOU FEEL ABOUT THIS IDEA (email :  carrwalk@telkomsa.net OR Whatsapp 

0832887854) as dates will need to be confirmed asap. 

The next fixture is at Goose Valley on 2nd September……WEAR SUMMER UNIFORM  i.e.  WHITE BOTTOMS!!    

 

  Regards 
 

   LESLEY       

    

 

 

 

 

 

Norma Potgieter        -    Mossel Bay 

 Bev Weijters              -  Mossel Bay 

 Doreen Butterworth   -  Plett CC 

 

WELCOME LADIES !!!! 

mailto:carrwalk@telkomsa.net


 

    ON AND AROUND THE COURSE……… pezula   5/08/19 

 (Pictures courtesy of Ruth Barclay & Julie Read) 

 LADIES IF YOU HAVE ANY 

NOTEWORTHY PHOTOS OR NEWS 

ITEMS TO BE INCLUDED IN OUR 

NEWSLETTER – PLEASE FEEL FREE TO 

DROP ME AN EMAIL.  THANKS!! 

 

BEV LOWRIE 

(bevl@nfb.co.za) 

Our New members : 

 

Doreen Butterworth 

Bev Weijters 

Norma Potgieter 



WINNERS  AT  PEZULA    → 

           TWO  CLUBS ……..  
            

            Laetitia Higgs  (5th) 

            Doreen Butterworth  (15th) 

             
             
             
       

            NEAREST   THE PIN ……. 
    

             Janine Lammers  (3rd) 

             Shirley Pressley  (11th) 
 

 

 

 

       southern cape mid amateur & seniorS ChAMPIONSHIP  2019 

 

WINNER OF THE “C” 

DIVISION 

LAETITIA HIGGS 

Some of our Members took part in the SC Mid AM & Seniors Championships recently held at Goose 

Valley Golf Club – well done to you all!! 

WINNER OF THE 

CHAMPIONSHIP 

SONJA BLAND 

Di Anderson, Bev Weijters,Janine Lammers , 

Zenda Rautenbach (absent)   (88 pts) 

Vanessa Henning, Doreen Butterworth, Vanessa 

Thrower, Barbara Bevan (absent)  (85 pts) 

     NEXT FIXTURE :  

 
     2nd SEPTEMBER  - GOOSE VALLEY 

      


